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29 Newport Road 
Cambria House 
Cardiff 
CF24 0TP         01 March 2017 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

Request for Permit Variation (EPR/UB3998FB) 
 
I have attached to this letter relevant application forms to vary a waste operation permit (normal 
variation) for Celtic Recycling Ltd at their site in Pyle, together with relevant WAMITAB certificates 
of registration and continuing competence proof documents. Payment has been arranged 
separately. 
 
Discussions (via email) with Holly Noble (Team Leader – Permitting Section) have agreed that 
under the circumstances of the proposed variation, costs will be worked out on an ‘abatement’ 
basis and the relevant email correspondence has been put on file. 
 
No new waste streams will be treated and total tonnages will remain the same; the new process 
will simply allow for a higher recycling rate by facilitating materials separation in line with the 
principles of the circular economy and in a way that was not previously possible with existing 
processes. A small percentage of the total waste streams currently treated on site will be diverted 
to the new process to increase recycling and landfill diversion. 
 
Information requirements of Appendix 2 of form C4 have not been affected by the addition of the 
new process (e.g. waste types and amounts, and procedures for waste pre-acceptance, waste 
acceptance and waste storage remain the same as on the existing permit, and as approved in a 
previous variation/ consolidation exercise). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr K Westlake 

Environmental Consultancy and Training 

 

105 Davies Rd West Bridgford Nottingham NG2 5HZ 
 


